
 

Friday, March 4, 2022 

 

Notice of Special Meeting 

A special meeting of the Los Angeles City College Foundation Board of Directors will be 
held via Zoom on March 10, 2022 at 12:00 p.m. to approve the transition of Robert 
Schwartz from being a Foundation employee back to his role as a Foundation Board 
Member. 

Notice was prepared by: 

Silvia Martinez 

Office Manager / Scholarship Coordinator 

Los Angeles City College Foundation 


